
REVISED REHEARSAL SCHEDULE FOR FIRST COMMUNION 

 

May 3, 2022 

To all parents of children registered for First Communion. Please note that our original 

plan for conducting rehearsals has to change. We apologize for any inconvenience this 

causes however we are hopeful that all parents will be able to bring their child to one of the 

dates. 

 

Previously we had hoped to conduct a rehearsal on Friday June 3rd at 6:30 pm for children last 

name K-O however we are cancelling that time. The enclosed dates and times are our current 

plan. If anyone cannot attend their assigned rehearsal date, they are welcome to attend one of the 

other dates. There is no need to advise the parish if you are attending an alternate rehearsal date. 

 

The following is our modified schedule: 

Students with last name A to J – Thursday June 2nd at 6:30 pm 

Students with last name K to O – Wednesday June 1st at 6:30 pm 

Students with last name P to Z – Saturday June 4th at 11:00 am 

(There is no longer a rehearsal option on Friday June 3rd) 

 

All rehearsals will last approximately 45 minutes.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding with regards to this change of plan. 

 

The Pastoral Team 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish Burlington 

 


